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Motion following Notice of Motion 

 

Starlink Satellite Residential Internet - Grant or Rebate Program 

 

THAT Administration provide a report, for Council’s consideration by the third quarter of 

2022 on the cost of a municipal grant or rebate program that would provide a grant or 

rebate of up to 50% of the equipment cost and set up for the Starlink Satellite Residential 

internet for County residents that do not have access to broadband internet speeds of at 

least 50 MB for downloads and 10 MB for uploads to acquire, the report to include 

consideration of criteria to apply for the rebate or grant, including such matters as not 

having access to fibre optic networks now or in the near future.  

 

Background 

At the May 17, 2022 Council meeting, Councillor Nelson served the Notice of Motion to be 

presented for debate and vote at the June 14, 2022, Council meeting. 

 

 


